
Gender Diversity Forum Update from previous 
meeting 
 
 
Work programme 
 
Amendments have been made to the work programme and further 
discussions will be held at this meeting and future Forum meetings. 
 
07/08 Rights for Non-British Spouses 
 
An invitation was extended to Sheila Downey to attend this meeting.  
Unfortunately, Sheila is on holiday and unable to attend this meeting.  An 
update, following the event on 20 July 2008, is to be provided by Joginder 
Bains. 
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